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 “Implementing the Outcome of the 2018 High Level Meeting on Non-Communicable Diseases: Focus on 

Women’s and Children’s Health and Well Being” was held on 8 November 2018 at the United Nations 

Headquarters in New York, NY, United States. 

 

Report Submitted by Connie Sobon Sensor, Sigma United Nations Liaison 

This is an annual event of the Global Mental Health and Non-Communicable Diseases Working 

Group of the Committee on Mental Health. Dr. Gita Mishra, an honorary member of Sigma, was 

one of the panelists for this event.  

This helped Sigma identify opportunities to collaborate to build relationships and promote 

understanding of multiple perspectives about this relevant topic, especially recognizing mental 

health as a non-communicable disease. 

See the below concept note for more information. The WHO has recognized mental health as 

one of the top five non-communicable diseases to target with strategies, interventions, and 

raising awareness. This will continue to be an area of inclusion along with physical illness due to 

chronic diseases of the heart, lung, diabetes, and cancer.   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


